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Utah Universal Public Telecommunications Service Support Fund online payment system. 
 

Effective August 12, 2019, telecommunications providers may remit Utah Universal Public 
Telecommunications Service Support Fund (UUSF) surcharge collections online at psc.utah.gov. 
Providers may remit UUSF collections by electronic check (echeck), but may not use credit card 
payments. Providers may remit collections by clicking on the secured link titled “Utah Universal 
Service Fund Surcharge Online Payment System – For surcharges applicable to service on or 
after May 1, 2019” near the bottom of the PSC website under RESOURCES.   

As outlined in Utah Admin. Code R746-8-302, providers shall remit surcharge assessments to 
the PSC as follows: 

(1) If, over a period of six months, the average monthly UUSF surcharge 
assessments total $1,000 or more, the provider shall remit the funds: 

(a) on a monthly basis; and 

(b) within 45 days of the last calendar day of each month. 

(2) If, over a period of six months, the average UUSF surcharge assessments are 
less than $1,000 per month, the provider shall accrue the UUSF surcharge 
assessments and submit the accrued assessments every six months. 

The online system is voluntary and is offered as a convenient method for remitting collections. 
Please contact the PSC at 801-530-6716 with any questions. 


